
NOTICE OF POST ELECTION AUDIT

Notice is hereby given, in accordance with SDCL 12-178-21, that a
Post Election Audit of the lune 4, 2024 primary Election will be conducted on
June 13, 2024 in the Commissioner's Chambers of the Edmunds County
Courthouse, 2!O 2nd Avenue, in Ipswich SD.

The Audit will start at 9:00 a.m. and is open the public. The public is
reminded that they shall keep a reasonable distance as to not interfere with
the audit process.

Questions concerning the Post Election Audit may be directed to the
Edmunds County Auditor at 605 426-6762.

Dated this 23n day of May,2024.

EDMUNDS COUNTY AUDITOR
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Keith Schurr


